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| TELEGRAMS : REGISTER.

11, Nihon Odori, Naka-ku,

Yokohama,  3oth May, 1934,

Referenece
b

L e

The Secretary,

TONDON «

Dear Sir,

We are in receipt of your letters of the
20th April and 7th and 10th lay, 1934, regarding
the new freeboard marks on the "LIMA MARU", "i?ﬂﬁ

MARU™ and "FUSHI?I MARU",

We now enclose copies of the freeboard
merks on these vessels and also those on the "KAMO
MARU", "WOYO MARU" and "YEIYO MARU". /
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We are, Dear Sir,

Yours failthfully,

007641207657 -0137
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